Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal **Steve Maloney** Assistant Principal

January 27, 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

With Valentine's Day approaching, I wanted to communicate some safety measures that we are asking from our Runnemede families.

- All Valentine's Day cards need to be sent into school by February 3rd for the M/W cohort and February 4th for the T/Th cohort. This will provide a quarantine period before cards are handed out to students.
- Valentine's Day cards will be distributed to students on February 10th and 11th depending on their cohort.
- If you decide to send cards in, please make sure there is a card for every student in your child's class.
- Please do not send in any food or candy into school for Valentine's Day.

Thank you,

Steve Pili

Principal